
Press Releases: Acting Assistant
Secretary Thornton to Travel to
Brussels

Media Note
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
May 26, 2017

Acting Assistant Secretary for the East Asian and Pacific Affairs Bureau
Susan Thornton and Ambassador Joe Yun, Special Representative for North Korea
Policy, will travel to Brussels, Belgium, to meet with European counterparts
to discuss issues of mutual interest in the East Asia and Pacific region May
30-June 1, 2017.

For updates, please follow the East Asian and Pacific Bureau on Twitter at
@USAsiaPacific.

For press inquiries please contact EAP-P-Office-DL@state.gov.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
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